
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for proposals: Impact evaluation of the effectiveness of 
Ugandan land policy reform to curb illegal evictions 

Questions and answers document 

The deadline for sending queries regarding this request for proposals was 23:59 GMT, 18 
January 2019. Where relevant, we have edited to combine similar questions. 
Q1: Could consultancy profit companies participate in the process? 

A1: Yes, for profit consultancy companies are eligible and can apply. For profit organisations 
are restricted to the same indirect cost limits as non-profit organisations and may not charge a 
fee as mentioned in section 5.1 of the request for proposals document.  

Q2: Should the participants be a member of 3ie? Must all the members of the consortium 
necessarily be a member of 3ie? 

A2: No, none of the consortium members need to be a member of 3ie. All legally registered 
organisations and/or consortia of registered organisations may apply for this call. Individuals 
and independent consultants are encouraged to get in touch with interested organisations to 
jointly bid for this grant. 

Q3: Could you please let us know when you envisage for the work to begin and finish i.e. 
timelines of this assignment? What is the expected duration of fieldwork? 

A3: The evaluation is expected to begin in April 2019 and we would like for it to be completed in 
three years. The exact end date, detailed timeline including the time for fieldwork, and the 
deliverables and disbursement schedule will be agreed upon, in consultation with the evaluation 
team and the implementing agency, during the signing of the grant agreement in March 2019.  

 

http://www.3ieimpact.org/sites/default/files/2019-01/RFP-Uganda-land-policy-reform-web.pdf

